
Pine-Richland School
District

TRASH AND RECYCLING
HAULING BID

The  Pine-Richland  School
District  invites  qualified
vendors  to  submit  bids  for
Trash and Recycling  Hauling.
The vendor shall submit two
(2)  signed  copies  (1  original
and  1  photocopy)  of  the
completed RFB materials in a
sealed  envelope  clearly
marked  TRASH  AND
RECYCLING HAULING BID to:

Ms. Barbara Williams
School Board Secretary

Pine-Richland School District
Administration Office
702 Warrendale Road
Gibsonia, PA 15044

Bid  documents  must  be
received by the School Board
Secretary  prior  to 10:00
A.M.  on  Monday, May 6,
2024.  Bids will  be opened
at  10:00  a.m.  in  the
Administrative  Offices  of
the  Pine-Richland  School
District,  702  Warrendale
Road,  Gibsonia,  PA  15044
on Monday, May 6, 2024. A
copy  of  the  Trash  and
Recycling  Hauling  bid
documentation  may  be
obtained  by  sending  a
request  to  Barbara
Williams  via  email  at
bawilliams@pinerichland.or
g  or  by  phone  at
724-625-7773 x 6100 or via
Pine-Richland  School
District’s  website  at
www.pinerichland.org.


